

CEO/Executive Director

Debra Fine

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Grant F. Little, III, Chair Nancy Cotton, Vice President Christiane Cuse, Secretary Susan Medel, Treasurer Ron Camhi Justin Falvey Darryl Frank Kelly Goode Patrick Harris Ira Kurgan Christine Lawton Jeff Maher Carol McGuire Walter Smiechewicz Susan Sprung Sabrina Heron Strong Kathy Van Ness Tom Wertheimer Richard Wolf

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Laurie Zaks

Frank E. Baxter Linda Blinkenberg Eli Catran Carla Christofferson Beth Colt Carlton Cuse Castulo de la Rocha Peter and Natalie Fair Raschinna Findlay Jennifer Garner Em Green Rick Greenthal Martha Hackett Nancy Josephson Christopher Keyser Melinda Lerner Howie Phanstiel Ed Redlich Win Rhodes Arlo Sorensen James Thomas

ADVISORY BOARD

Sarah Timberman

Marilyn Flynn Dean, USC School of Social Work Karen Gallagher USC Rossier School of Education Barbara Wagner Head of School, Marlborough March 11, 2015

David Kim
The Bascom Group
26 Corporate Park
Irvine, CA 92606

Dear David and Shelly,

On behalf of The "I Have a Dream" Foundation – Los Angeles, and the Dreamers we serve, I am writing to thank you for your support of the Dreamer Dinner, which was held on March 8th, 2015.

Your support, both as valued donors and through David's role as a 2015 Dream Keeper Honoree, will help us to prepare disadvantaged children to achieve their full potential and become contributing members of society through our long-term program of academic enrichment, mentoring, tutoring and college scholarships. The work that you and the Bascom Group are doing in our communities is so important, and we look forward to a long partnership.

This letter serves as a receipt for your generous donations made at the 2015 Dreamer Dinner, which we received by credit card on 3/8/2015, and which totaled . This letter confirms that neither goods nor services were received in exchange for your donations of through the paddle raise and in the card drop). The letter also confirms that lunch with the Warden from "Orange is the New Black" was received in exchange for your donation of made in our live auction.

Again, from all of us here at the "I Have a Dream" Foundation, our Dreamers, and their families, thank you for this very kind donation and for helping to make this year's Dreamer Dinner a huge success!

Sincerely,

Debra Fine

CEO/Executive Director

bra pine

